
Construction Notice - Traffic lane restrictions at 23 Avenue
and 111 Street intersection

Beginning on/around September 28, EllisDon, the City of Edmonton’s early works contractor,

will adjust traffic lanes at the 23 Avenue and 111 Street intersection. Traffic lanes will be

adjusted so crews have enough space to do drainage work for the future LRT underpass.

Traffic lane adjustments at the intersection include:

● Southbound lanes and northbound lanes through the intersection will be reduced to one

lane in each direction;

● Southbound to eastbound double left turn lanes will be reopened;

● Eastbound and westbound lanes will be reopened to two lanes in each direction.

This work is anticipated to last approximately three weeks and will occur during daytime hours.

Every effort will be made to reduce impacts to the public, but nearby residents, businesses and

institutions can expect to hear construction noise. We thank you for your patience as crews

conduct this work.

For more information
Visit: edmonton.ca/capitalsw
Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail)

https://www.edmonton.ca/projects_plans/transit/metro-line

